
Draft Local Plan - Site SA45 (Land between Camry Way and Crescent West, Hadley Wood) and 
intensification zone around Hadley Wood station

As a proud member of the Hadley Wood Community, I strongly oppose this proposed
development.

We moved to Hadley Wood for its beauty, charm and green spaces. We do not want to live in an
over developed high-density environment.

Our local amenities and facilities can’t cope with the current number of resident so this
proposed development is irresponsible and will cause more harm than good.

The Green Belt land which is home to such a diverse array of wildlife will be damaged. This is one
of the most desirable things about living in Hadley Wood.

House prices will be servery impacted and make properties less desirable and saleable.

Can you please therefore remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition of the Local
Plan and retain the green belt status for the land.
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